Nishnawbe-Aski Legal Services Corporation

April 12, 2021

Terri Zoccole
Thunder Bay, ON
C/O Nishnawbe-Aski Legal Services Corporation

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Terri,

We are very pleased to inform you that effective April 1, 2021, your added administrative responsibilities in the Gladue program has been approved to be extended until March 31, 2022. During this time, your temporary salary increase received on Dec 7, 2020 of \$3,000 will remain in effect. This extension is based on the approval of 2021/22 fiscal funding for the Gladue program and is subject to approval beyond March 31, 2022.

Should you have any questions about your added duties, please contact your manager George Edwards.

Terri, we thank you for your continued dedication and the hard work that you do for Nishnawbe-Aski Legal Services Corporation.

Sincerely,

Nishnawbe-Aski Legal Services Corporation

Colette Shwetz HR Manager

Mailing Address:

1805 Arthur St. East Unit 100 Thunder Bay, ON P7E 2R6

Tel: (807) 622-1413 Fax: (807) 622-3024

Email: info@nanlegal.on.ca

Website: Http://www.nanlegal.on.ca



Head Office:

138B Mission Rd, Fort William First Nation, ON P7J 1K7